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March 12, 1948
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Hon. H, W, Case
Fort Berthold Mission
Tlvowoods, North Dakota

Dear Reverend Case!?

Your recent letter has reached me and it
was a pleasure to hear from you.

You may be sure that I shall do all I ean
to help rehabilitate the Indians., I want you to feel
free to call on me any time I can help you with thise
important legislation, or whenever you may have any
eugeestions to offer.

1 am contacting the Chief of the Soil
Conservation Service, Mr, Hugh Bennett, and asking
him to send you an aerial photograph of the Fort
Berthold Reservation direct. If I can be of any
further help, do not hesitate to let me know.

With kindest rezards and best wishes,
I am

Sincerely,

Witdes
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